
Minutes of the Meeting of 
October 10, 2007 

 
Members present:  Nancy Brent, Angie Alvarez, Brad Johnson (guest), Lynda 
Barksdale, Jim Pond, Eveline Rivers, Glennda Cook, Louise Ross, Elayne 
Shults, Moselle Ford, Mike Bellah, April Sessler, Karla Koontz, Peggy Bruckner, 
Della Dunn Wisen, Debby Carey, Stephanie Kordas, Sally Evans. 
 
Nancy Brent welcomed everyone to the meeting and introduced Eveline Rivers 
as a new member to the committee.  Myrna Raffkind is also a new member but 
was unable to attend because of falling and breaking her arm. 
 
Nancy stated she attended the funeral of Margaret Kesterson.  Margaret was 
instrumental in starting the Lending Library located in the Amarillo College library.   
She also announced that the Barbara Miller scholarship is now endowed and the 
Enid Bates scholarship is now available for matching funds. 
 
Nancy introduced Dr. Brad Johnson.  Brad thanked everyone for being at the 
meeting and stated how important this advisory committee is to the college.  He 
presented information on the AC bond election on November 6, 2007 and 
discussed the proposed changes needed at Amarillo College at each of the 
campuses. 
 
Rosemarie Hagadus, AC and ASP student, introduced herself to the committee 
and brought bond election signs for those wishing to take one home to put in 
their yard. 
 

 
 
 
 

 


